
2-23-16 CATTLE SALE 

Market Report 

 

We had a rain shortened run this week. Most areas got 2”-2 ½” and it was needed in 

most places. Our calf market was $4-$5 higher on most weight classes and some of the lighter 

calves could have been $10 higher. The cow market was $2-$3 higher also. We had a set of big 

red cows that were older but 7-8 months bred that brought $1,250-$1,330 per head and some 

smaller black cows that were long bred brought $960-$1,000 per head. I’ve said this before and 

been wrong, “but” I think we’ve seen the bottom of the market and are headed the other way. 

At least I hope that’s the case! If you have cattle to sell, give us a call! 


